
Letter of thanks to our Godmother   

 

Dear Godmother, Mrs. Florence Millet! 

                The last time we saw each other via zoom on the ‘’Women in Media/Technology Day, we
showed you all the work we did during the ‘’Press week’’. We all had a good time, and it was 
wonderful to show you all the research about inspiring women who took a great place in sciences 
history. 

Our teacher showed us the gift you gave us in class. Thank you very for the attention, and your gift 
gave us the will to do something too about our environment. 

According to what our teacher told us, this initiative will take place in the Mount Elgon Region of 
Uganda of which our trees shall be planted. That’s a great idea to remind us that it is important to 
protect the forest, because it's the trees that are the base of our society and the source of oxygen. 

We all hope that the trees you gave us will grow and become strong to create more life. 

My name is Sara, so I'm thrilled to have a tree that wears my name. It would be wonderful! 

Thank you again for your amazing gift !

                

 My sinceres salutations, MBIRA Sara 1ère GT2. 

 

Thank you Leter     : For The Gif of a Tree

Hi  Godmother, 

First of all, we wanted to thank you for our trees you are going to plant. With the global greenhouse efect 

the worl’s going through, this gesture means a lot to us. And for the world. Plus, we’re honored, that these 

trees will have our names, that’s pleasant !

So, thanks again, not only for your support towards our educaton, but because you’re following the 

evoluton of not only our trees, but many others, and you’re taking care of them.

Oh, and, can you send us some photos or link ? So we can watch them grow ?

 

Cordially, 

Ashley, Bérénice, Karlyne and Owner




